Walk-A-Block for Autism Covid 19 Mitigation Plan

Masks must be worn at all times while in Southbridge Mall

Self-Screening:
If you answer yes to one of the following questions please do not participate in the walk.

e Do you have symptoms of Covid-19 or tested positive in the last 14 days.

e If you have been in close contact with a person with a lab-confirmed case of COVID-19 within
the past 2 weeks.

Hygiene and Sanitation:

e Staff and volunteers are required to wear masks.
e Southbridge Mall has sanitation stations located at and are available for the walk participants to
use.
o Main Entrance
o The new Pavilion area (by Dealer Built office)
o The old movie theater entrance/vestibule to the mall.

T-Shirt Packet Pickup:

e Masks must be worn at packet pick-up.
e Location: The Children’s Autism Center located at 1020 Buddy Holly Place Clear Lake lowa.
o Monday, April 12 from 9:00 am — 6:15 pm
o Tuesday-Thursday, April 13-15 from 9:00 am — 5:00 pm
e If you are unable to pick-up packet at the times above, you will be able to pick up your packet at
Noon the day of the event at the registration table located inside the main entrance of
Southbridge Mall. Masks will be required.

Location of Walkers:

e The walk will be divided into four areas of the mall. You will get your area assignment when you
pick-up your packet or at the registration table at Southbridge Mall.

e Walkers must be in their assigned area at least 10 minutes prior to walk time for instructions
and opening ceremonies.

e Due to COVID-19, groups/walkers will need to keep a safe distance of 6 feet between the other
group/walkers.

NOTE:

After the walk and silent auction is over, you will need to adhere to Southbridge Malls mitigation plan.
When visiting individual businesses at the mall, you will need to adhere to each store's mitigation plan.



